
CAR PARKING AT HIGHLAND COURT 

We have noticed that car parking at Highland Court is becoming increasingly 

difficult, particularly overnight. 

Please can everyone be mindful of the need to park considerately at all times and to 

remember: 

· Not to block access to the bin sheds or make it difficult for the large Council 

vehicles to manoeuvre. 

· We only have sufficient space on site for the parking of one vehicle per flat. 

· No unroadworthy or untaxed vehicles should be left in the car park. 

· To park in such a way as to maximise the space that is available. 

 


